Glassboro Public Schools

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools
From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer
Date: January 11, 2017

Re: Action Ttem
January 25, 2017 Board Meeting

Recommend Board approval for Grand Canyon University student, Chilita Saunders, for on-site
practicum experience in special education with Bruce Farquhar for 7.5 hours and Christina
Duffey for 7.5 hours at the Glassboro High School at an agreed upon time between teachers and
student beginning January 26, 2017.

The teacher candidate will physically be in the classroom to observe and participate in class
under the guidance of the assigned teacher. The candidate will also assist in teaching a lesson
either prepared by the cooperating teacher or prepared by the candidate and approved by the
cooperating teacher. The assigned teacher will also assist the candidate by sharing ideas on the
assignments that are intended to help them learn about various processes of teaching and
learning.
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